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MEMORANDUM 
 

DATE:  June 19, 2020 
 
TO:  Dan Duchniak, P.E. 
 
FROM:  Chris Walter, P.E. 
 
RE: Madison Street Reconstruction 
 
The bids for the Madison Street Reconstruction project were opened by the Waukesha Water Utility at 10:00 am on 
Friday June 19, 2020.  There were nine (9) bidders as shown in the table below.  Action by the Board of Public Works 
is scheduled for July 9th and action by the Common Council is scheduled to occur at their July 21st meeting. 
 
The project is located on Madison Street from Prairie Song Drive to the West corporate limits.  The project includes 
roadway reconstruction with new curb & gutter and sidewalk, new storm sewer, sanitary sewer laterals, and the 
extension of approximately 2500 feet of new 12-inch PVC water main.  The engineer’s estimate was approximately 
$1.6 million. 
 
 

Contractor Bid Total 

D.F. Tomasini Contractors $1,455,999.00  

Super Western, Inc. $1,644,972.13  

PTS Contractors $1,684,545.00 

Musson Brothers, Inc. $1,710,141.71  

Globe Contractors $1,730,411.00  

Mid City Corporaton $1,749,186.00 

Advance Construction $1,786,720.55  

Dorner, Inc. $2,014,196.00 

Soper Excavating & Grading $2,496,330.00 

 
 
Recommended Motion:  Move to approve the total contract bid amount, totaling $1,455,999.00 with D.F. Tomasini for 
the Madison Street Reconstruction project.   
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